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GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT
Ken Hamlin, 517-605-0022, akhamlin@tc3net.com

After a great New Year’s party and 
a very busy January it’s hard to believe 
we are closing out the month. This month 
saw the pool and the new surface around 
the pool completed. Hopefully by the 
time I write the next newsletter the rest 
of the area will be completed. We also 
elected new board members this month. 

At this time, I cannot tell you who they are because we 
have not had the election.

Several items are on the calendar for this month. 
We will be starting out with the garage sale. Of course, 
there is always pancakes and hamburgers. The Canadians 
will be hosting the potluck this month and on Saturday, 
February 24, we will have a DJ dance at the clubhouse. 
Dean Helsom hopes to have the Lobster dinner this 
month. It will depend on if the lobster is available. The 
big storm that went up the East Coast played havoc with 
them. Keep your ears open to hear more on this. It’s hard 
to beat a good lobster.

As we move around the park we a seeing a lot of 
new faces. Make sure you stop and say hi, invite them to 
coffee and any other activity that is going on. It is always 
easier to make new friends when you know someone.

If you are going to rent or sell your house, make 
sure your first stop is at the office. The approval process 
starts there. It will save you a lot of headaches later. Also, 
before you start any projects around your residence check 
your prospectus or check in the office to get affirmation 
on what you are doing.

I will be looking for you next month. Have a great 
month.

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
FINANCIAL REPORT
Bob Green, Treasurer, 517-902-6288, rlrjgreen@gmail.com

The following is condensed information regarding 
the financial reports for the year-to-date period ending 
December 31, 2017. If you wish to review the detail 
reports, they are posted on the bulletin board located in 
the clubhouse, or you can contact me, and I will email 
you a copy.

Balance Sheet:
Cash and Bank Accounts		  $23,905
Fixed Assets			       7,469
Other Assets			       1,002
Total Assets			   $32,376
Liabilities and Equity:
Liabilities				    $  1,444
Equity			                 30,932
Total Liabilities and Equity	 $32,376
Income:
Activities and Socials		  $26,205
Association			       2,919
Total Income			   $29,124
Expenses:
Activities and Socials		  $19,141
Association			       8,356
Total Expenses			   $27,497
Net Income			   $  1,627

RECIPES
Remember to submit your favorite recipes so others 

can also enjoy them. Send to Rosalyn Green at  rlrjgreen@
gmail.com.

(None submitted for this month. Remember to submit 
that favorite recipe.)

NAME TAGS
Submitted by Cheryl Wellence

I will be ordering new name tags. If you are new to 
our park or any resident that would like a new tag, please 
see the sheet on the board. Please print your name and if 
you want Lakewood Village or the state you are from on 
it.

The tags are $7.50 each. I need to collect the money 
before I order. I am in Lot 149 or see me at Friday coffee.
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Quality Workmanship
Honest Pricing

(800) 377-7885 or (941) 243-7561(800) 377-7885 or (941) 243-7561

• Vapor / Moisture Barrier
• Underhome Encapsulated Insulation
• Hurricane Tie-Down Anchors

We Keep rodents, 
snakes, spiders, bugs, 
mold, mildew, and 
damaging moisture out 
of your home!

We Keep rodents, 
snakes, spiders, bugs, 
mold, mildew, and 
damaging moisture out 
of your home!

ESTIMATES &
SMILES ALWAYS FREE

LIC. # IH-1110636
INSURED

8 Yrs
Exp.
8 Yrs
Exp.

BEFORE

AFTER

FAMILY
OPERATED
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RESIDENT INFORMATION
Bob Green, Treasurer, 517-902-6288, rlrjgreen@gmail.com

The following are changes to the resident lists.
Lot #	 Names			  Phone #
New Residents:
6		  Ron Reese & 
		  Sandy Martini		 305-773-4862
45		  Kevin Smith &
		  Michelle Lerario	 732-829-4445
72		  Lloyd & Cheryl Teller
205	 Tom & Janice Garl	 419-231-2681

Changes:
(None for this month)
REMEMBER: If you know of new residents who 

have not been listed in the newsletter or are not on the 
resident lists, please let me know.

If you need updated resident listings, you can request 
them by sending me an email. I will email the lists back 
to you.

2018 PARK DIRECTORY
Arrangements are being made with Lifetouch for a 

new picture directory. We have used them in the past with 
very satisfactory results.

No Cost – No Obligation
Sign-ups began in late December and early January.
Make a note of the time and dates:

•	 Thurs Feb 8 - 12-6:40pm
•	 Fri Feb 9 - 10am–4:40pm
•	 Sat Feb 10 - 10am-4:40pm
•	 Wed Feb 21 - 12–6:40pm
•	 Thurs Feb 22 - 10am-4:40pm
•	 Fri Feb 23 - 10am-4:40pm

More details next month!

MUSIC,MUSIC!!!!!!

Welcome, all who can carry a tune!!!
This year is the 20th anniversary of our Lakewood 
Chorus, and we are always in need of new voices.
Just one hour a week of your time, we meet every 

Tuesday 1:pm at the clubhouse.
Questions??? Call Kay Eckstein @ 941-833- 8350.

NEWSLETTER AND CALENDAR

REMEMBER: If you have information 
for the newsletter, send it to Bob and 
Rosalyn Green at email rlrjgreen@
gmail.com. Dates for the calendar are to 

be sent to Ken and Alice Hamlin at email 
akhamlin@tc3net.com. It is requested your submissions 
be in writing and emailed to us for the newsletter and 
calendar.

If you are chairing or heading up a function in the 
park, be sure to send the information to us so it can be 
included in the calendar and newsletter. Unfortunately, 
not all residents attend Friday coffee so announcing 
activities and functions there does not reach all residents. 
The newsletter reaches all residents.

We do have deadlines. Therefore, please submit your 
information no later than the 17th of each month. Thank 
you for your help and consideration.

SOCIAL EVENTS 2018 SEASON
Submitted by Alice Marocco

Hello all! Your social committee 
has some great events planned for you! 
Mark your calendars so you don’t miss 
the following:

•	 February 24, 2018! - Cool Wave DJ Dance and 
Karaoke

•	 March 24, 2018! - Murder Mystery/Irish Wake - 
Johnny Irish And Karen Anderson

•	 April 7, 2018! - Margaritaville Pool Party with Island 
Vibe

LAKEWOOD CHORAL ANNIVERSARY
Submitted by Fran Gaydosh

In March, it will be the 20th 
Anniversary of the Lakewood 
Choral Group. If there is anyone 
who might have pictures or 
videos of the past concerts we 
would love to have them so that 

we could post them on the evening of the concert. We 
would really appreciate it.

If you do have some and would like to share, you can 
drop them off to Fran Gaydosh, Lot #114, or call and I 
would be happy to come to your home and pick them up. 
My phone number is 941-505-9309. Thank you.
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MOBILE HOME DEPOT
Your Mobile Home Parts Warehouse!

DOORS  • A/C UNITS • Low-E WINDOWS
ALUMINUM PRODUCTS • RV ACCESSORIES

SCREEN ROOMS • HURRICANE PANELS 
54” x 27” TUBS/SHOWERS

 www.mobilehomedepot.net 

LIC #: CAC1818340

 A/C Installs!A/C Installs!

(239) 543-3300 
14940 N. Cleveland Ave. 

N. Ft. Myers:

FEBRUARY POT LUCK
Submitted by Peter Meerburg

The February pot luck will be hosted by our Canadian 
neighbors in Lakewood, on Saturday, February 17, at 
5:00 p.m., with doors open at 4:30 p.m.

A sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board.
See you there!

MILITARY VETERANS
Each year a celebration is held in 

November to honor all the veteran 
residents we have at Lakewood. This is a 
very important and touching function for all 
of us realizing what they have done so we can enjoy the 
freedoms we have today.

We are asking all veterans at Lakewood to send us 
a military picture of themselves, so we can put it in the 
monthly newsletter. Please include the years you served 
and which branch of the service. This is another way we 
can honor you for your service to our country. The picture 
can be emailed or sent by mail. If sent by mail, we will 
return the picture to you.

Larry Hagenstad, #220
US Navy

Guy Williams, #84
US Navy

COME ON MEN AND WOMEN VETERANS 
– SEND IN THOSE PICTURES. BE PROUD YOU 
SERVED.

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS
Lot #	 Name				     Date
217	 Martha Davis			   02/02
062	 Carl Esch			   02/04
050	 Joyce Neal			   02/05
198	 Bob Green			   02/06
043	 Alice Colburn			  02/08
157	 Keith Dufort			   02/08
019	 Bob Elliott			   02/11
174	 Jeff Ritchey			   02/12
076	 Bill Wiggins			   02/13
162	 Raymond Gallagher		  02/17
049	 Barb Drill			   02/23
167	 Glenn Fitts			   02/24
062	 Bonnie Esch			   02/25
044	 Terri Wise			   02/26
134	 Larry Boyer			   02/27
029	 Florence Parker		  02/28

FEBRUARY ANNIVERSARIES

Lot #	 Name				    Date
026	 Curtis & Mary Ann Croson	 02/25/2001
096	 Joe & Mary Glasgow		  02/26/1994
209	 Gary & Terry Ryan		  02/27/1960
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REMEMBER!!
GARAGE SALE

February 3, 2018
Location: Lakewood Clubhouse

Light Breakfast (coffee and donuts) and Lunch 
available.

Table Rental: $10.00 each table
(Contact Chris Bennett)

Co Chairperson’s:
Margaret Miller, #112
Chris Bennett, #15A

Help us by baking your favorite goodies for the 
Bake Sale. Please bring your baked goods on Friday, 

February 2, so they can be priced before Saturday 
morning. We are also accepting any donations for 
the Lakewood Village sale tables. Have your clean 
donations at the clubhouse between 11:00am and 

3:00pm on Friday, February 2. If you cannot make this 
time, please contact Margaret or Chris.

SOCIAL COMMITTEE
Submitted by Alice Marrocco

Our thanks to all of you who came out to our New 
Year’s Eve party. We had 95 people in attendance and 
from the comments we have heard everyone had a great 
time!!

By the time you read this, the comedian Harley 
WorthIt will have put on his show. Other folks who have 
seen Harley say his show is wonderful - good, clean 
comedy and a fun way for the Lakewood family to spend 
an evening. Hope you were able to attend - ticket sales 
were brisk at this writing!

Our February get-together on Saturday, February 
24th at 7 p.m. will be a dance and karaoke evening 
with DJs Rich Franz and Mike Juaire from Coolwave 
Entertainment. They have a vast collection of songs for 
you to pick from for karaoke and if there is a special 
arrangement you would like, just let me know a week or 
so ahead of time and they will get it if they don’t already 
have it. I am betting that we have people with a lot of 
talent in Lakewood and we can’t wait to see them! We 
will also have great tunes for dancing and the DJs are 
happy to take requests. Tickets will be on sale beginning 
February 2nd for $12.00 with an early buyer discount of 
$10.00 for those who purchase their tickets by February 
9th.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
•	 SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH, DJ/KARAOKE 

DANCE
•	 SATURDAY, MARCH 24TH, IRISH WAKE/

MURDER MYSTERY,
•	 SATURDAY, APRIL 7, MARGARITAVILLE POOL 

PARTY

LAKEWOOD VILLAGE LADIES 
LUNCHEON

Location:	 Kings Gate
		  24000 Rampart Blvd.
		  Port Charlotte
Date:	 Thursday, February 8, 2018
Time:	 12:00 Noon
Cost:	 $15.00 (includes tax, tip & drink (coffee, 
		  tea or water)
Food Choices:

1.	 Turkey / Swiss on Croissant w/ Fries & Cookie.
2.	 Country Fried Chicken Salad with choice of 

dressing and cookie.
3.	 Fish & Chips w/ Fries & Cookie.
4.	 Hamburger w/ cheddar cheese, Fries & Cookie.

SIGN UP SHEET….PLEASE SIGN NAME 
AND FOOD CHOICE NUMBER.

SINGLES GROUP
Submitted by Chris Bennett (15A) 517 260-1693

The widows group met on January 5th. We changed 
the named to Singles Group. We decided we would meet 
on the 3rd Monday of each month and if there were any 
other activities that month we wanted to attend.

On January 15th we met for dinner at Nino's. All of us 
had a good meal and conversation. We decided we would 
go to the movies on Saturday January 27th.

Our next dinner will be on Monday February 19th at 
5:00 pm at Nino's. At that time, we will decide where the 
next dinner will be and what other activities we would 
like to do. All singles are welcome. If you will be going 
to dinner with us, please let me know so I can inform the 
restaurant. 
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GET WELL WISHES
The following residents need your prayers 

and support as they are recovering from 
illnesses, surgeries, health issues or just need 
some uplifting in their life. Give or send them 
a get well wish to let them know you are thinking of them.

Bob Elliott	 	 19 (Health issues)
Tiny Ricciuti	 129 (Health issues)
Shirley Fitts	 167 (Surgery)
Bob Morrison	 219 (Health issues)
Tim Sauter		 221 (Kidney/Dialysis)
And all residents suffering from the flu crud!!
Anyone else who may be experiencing health issues 

that we are not aware of.
If you know of any resident that is ill or in the 

hospital, or anyone that has passed away, please let 
Cheryl Wellence, #149, 561-312-5585, know so we can 
get a card out to them. Cheryl handles the get-well cards 
for Lakewood HOA. Please help in getting the names 
to her so our ill and passed residents family and friends 
know we are a caring and concerned community.

Hamburger
Cookout

First Wednesday of each month 
February 7

March 7   •   April 4
Serving begins at 5:00

Menu consists of
Burger  •  Chips  •  Condiments

Bring your own drink!
$3.00 per burger

HYMN SING
Submitted by Chuck Emery

Here at Lakewood we never run out of things to do, 
seems that our clubhouse is always busy with activities 
galore. This is a note to remind you of one such event, 
it is our Hymn sings here at Lakewood. I promise you 
that we will sing one of your favorite Hymns or choruses. 
This event is the 3rd Sunday of the month at 7PM. I will 
be looking for you!

We are attempting to obtain some hymn books. If you 
know of a church or group that has some they no longer 

need and would be willing to donate them to us, please let 
me know. This would be very helpful for the hymn sings.

CHRISTMAS POTLUCK – DECEMBER 
25, 2017
Submitted by Ruth Brooks

It sure seems silly to write about a Christmas potluck 
when it's almost Valentine’s Day, but I guess that's just 
another sign that our lives are passing by so quickly we 
can't keep up!

Many of you were spending time away with family 
but those of us who were left here to keep the pool 
chairs filled and the bingo parlor busy enjoyed our time 
together. I think we had approximately 67 in attendance. 
We had quite a few guests and I have been told that it was 
an enjoyable time for the residents in attendance as well 
as the guests. Seems doing the potluck on the holiday is 
appreciated.

Management furnished 2 turkeys and 3 hams. 
Management spent $192 on our meat donation so should 
you be talking with Sherry, our new office manager, you 
might relay gratitude for their generosity.

We opened the potluck at 1:30pm with appetizers, 
dinner shortly after 2pm. Between dinner and dessert we 
had an audience sing-along of Christmas songs and Carl 
Esch entertained us with a couple songs. Our surprise 
(even to me) was the welcomed talent of Blossom Williams 
great-granddaughter. The 
family sang a beautiful 
rendition of Jingle Bells 
and we immediately knew 
there was talent there! 
In conversation with the 
family we discovered that 
Liz Braceau, Blossom’s 
great-granddaughter, also played the piano so it was only 
appropriate that we give her the opportunity to entertain 
us and entertain she did. What a treat!

I do want to take this opportunity to thank all those 
who helped make this day enjoyable for all. It is most 
gratifying to me to have such a giving group of women 
(and men) come forward to help and for the generosity 
of those who brought 2 and 3 different dishes just, so 
we would have a plentiful feast. God's blessing because 
thank you is such a small word for all you did, whether 
it was working, preparing food or participating in our 
family Christmas. We'll do it again.
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1 2Patronize the advertisers 
in this month’s newsletter

Ask the business for 
your Community Cash 
ticket OR a copy of 
your receipt & clip this 
ad 

3 Mail it back to us at:
Community Media
220 Bahama Street
Venice, FL 34285

4 Every month we draw new 
tickets for CASH PRIZES
and mail winners a check!

How it works:

Every Month is a New Chance to Win!
1 drawing for $100
10 drawings for $10In Cash Prizes Available Monthly

  • Limit one ticket per advertiser’s service per quarter( 3 month 

period)• Customer must have paid for advertiser's service to 
play • Contest void where prohibited by law •

• Checks will be mailed within 60 days of drawing date •

Questions?: info@4communitymedia.com or 941-375-3699

VendorWinner 
Jim Walters.............................  $100 ............... Imperial Electric
Kathy Herman.......................... $10 ............... Dave St. John Mobile Wash  Wax
Carol Keenan ........................... $10 ............... Automotivation
Deb Schoenwether................ $10 ............... Donna Burcher - Wagner Realty
Laurence Yannoittl ................. $10 ............... Perfect Repair & Construction
Alain Richard............................ $10 ............... Natures Resource Pest Control
Millie Smith............................... $10 ............... Royal Enterprises
Pauline Monize........................ $10 ............... Battleline Termite & Pest Control
Donald Janes............................ $10 ............... Ron Wyngarden MH Washing
Mary Boote ............................... $10 ............... Doll Brothers Carpet & Cleaners
John Rheberg........................... $10 ............... Boss Electric Corp.

Drawing Date - 1/12/18
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SUB-FLOOR & FLOORING EXPERTS!

ESTIMATES
FREE
ESTIMATES
FREE

EXPERIENCE

30
YRS

EXPERIENCE

30
YRS

LICENSED
INSURED
BONDED

LICENSED
INSURED
BONDED

STATE CERTIFIED
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

CGC# 004138

STATE LICENSED
MOBILE HOME INSTALLER

IH# 102549/1 

941.343.8022     800.681.3772
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WITH DEEP SORROW

Millie Freestate, #182
Mildred "Millie" Freestate, 92, of Punta Gorda, 

Florida, passed away peacefully Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2018, at 
Tidewell Hospice House in Port Charlotte, Florida, after 
a brief illness.

Millie, or just "Mil", to her family and friends, was 
born on Feb. 17, 1925, in Lyons, Illinois. She was married 
to Charles H. Freestate for 67 years. They resided in 
Illinois where they had a small farm and raised horses 
and other animals while she also took care of her family 
and home. They retired to Port Charlotte in 1978. They 
spent many years traveling and enjoying life. Millie loved 
to crochet and do needlework. In recent years she loved 
playing bingo with her friends.

Mildred is survived by her daughter and son-in-law, 
Sharon L. and David J. Abel of Port Charlotte, Florida; 
a granddaughter, Judy Shaver; grandson, Kevin (Jolene) 
Shaver; great grandson, Tyler Shaver, and many nieces 
and nephews. In addition to her parents and siblings, she 
was preceded in death by her beloved husband Charles.

No public services are planned at this time for 
Mildred. The Freestate family requests, in lieu of flowers, 
memorial contributions in Mildred's name be made to 
Tidewell Hospice, Philanthropy Department, 5955 Rand 
Blvd., Sarasota, Florida 34238.

Lois Wilt, #173
Lois J. Wilt, 82, of Punta Gorda, FL, passed away 

Friday, January 5, 2018.
Graveside service for Lois were held Friday January 

12, 2018 at 11:00 at the Royal Palm Memorial Gardens 
in Punta Gorda, FL.

Arrangements where by Kays Ponger & Uselton 
Funeral Home and by Royal Palm Memorial Gardens.

Keith Ulander, #71
Keith Budd Ulander, 72, of West Newton, died 

Saturday, January 6, 2018 at UPMC Presbyterian Hospital, 
Pittsburgh. He was born May 23, 1945 in McKeesport 
and was the son of the late Budd and Louise Hartbarger 
Ulander. Keith was a sheet metal worker for Sheet Metal 
Workers Local 12 and was retired from SSM Industries, 
Pittsburgh. He was a member of VFW Post 7812, 
Jacktown Ride and Hunt Club, Collinsburg Leiderkranz 
and Collinsburg Slovenian Club, West Newton LOOM 
31, Punta Gorda Elks # 2606, and the Mosquito Creek 
Sportsman's Club in Frenchville. Keith was an avid 
hunter and fisherman. He is survived by his wife, Donna 
L. Litvany Ulander, step son, Barry Opfer, Jr., and his 

children, Izabella and Anastazia Opfer of Elizabeth 
Township, sister, Susan (Jack) Celapino and brother, Greg 
(Barbara) Ulander of West Newton, nephew, Ryan (Amy) 
Ulander and their children, Cody and Blake, nieces, 
nephews, brother-in-law, Gary (Joyce) Litvany of West 
Newton and many special friends. Per Keith's request, 
there will be no visitation or service. Arrangements are 
by the Gilbert Funeral Home and Crematory, Inc. 6028 
Smithfield Street, Boston, Elizabeth Township. (412) 
751-5000 Drew J. Gilbert, director. Condolences may be 
made at Gilbertfuneralhomeandcrematory.com

PANCAKE BREAKFAST

Second Saturday of each month:
February 10

March 10 - April 14
8:00 to 9:30am

Cost: $3.00 per person
Menu: All-you-can-eat pancakes, bacon, sausage, 

coffee and juice
See you there!!

Carry outs available for shut-ins:
Call Carl Glass
734-776-2559
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INFORMATION FOR RESIDENTS
Bob Green, Lot 198, 517.902.6288, rlrjgreen@gmail.com
Ruth Brooks, Lot 200, 941.575.9595, ruthbrooks43@yahoo.com

Homeowners Association (HOA) Member Dues:
Homeowners are encouraged to join the Association 

and help support the many activities offered to all 
residents. These activities cannot be provided without 
your support and participation. The membership fee is 
$10.00 per person per year. Dues can be paid by cash 
or check and given to Ruth Brooks, either personally or 
by placing in the clubhouse mail box #200. DO NOT 
PUT CASH IN THE CLUBHOUSE MAILBOX. When 
dues are paid, you will receive a receipt and membership 
card in your clubhouse mailbox. Should you have any 
questions regarding membership, please contact either 
Bob or Ruth.

Lakewood Village HOA Monthly Financial Reports:
As Association members, it is important to know 

how your Association is doing financially. Each month 
the previous month’s financial reports for the HOA are 
posted on the clubhouse bulletin board. If you have email 
and would like to have a copy of the reports emailed to 
you, please contact Bob Green by telephone or email. 

Current Resident Phone List:
To request a Resident Phone List contact Bob Green 

by phone or email. If you have email, include your email 
address in the request and the list will be sent to you by 
email. If you don’t have email, then a copy can be printed 
and placed in your mailbox. 

VALENTINE’S DAY TRIVIA
Love is in the air. Valentine’s Day is Wednesday, 

February 14. Here are the top ten "gee, I didn't know that" 
trivia questions for the day:

(answers at bottom)
1.	 Who is the winged child shooting the lovers arrow?
2.	 Is Valentine’s Day the #1 card giving holiday?
3.	 What does the word 'valentine" stand for in Latin?
4.	 On Valentine’s Day 1876 who received a patent for 

what important invention?
5.	 What percent of women send roses to themselves 

on Valentine’s Day?
6.	 Who will receive the most Valentines cards this 

year: Mom, wife, girlfriend, or neither?
7.	 In Old Ireland a heart was carved into what as a 

Valentines gift?
8.	 The Farmer’s Almanac says, "If a woman sees a 

robin on Valentine’s Day she will marry a ...???"

9.	 Which state produces most America's roses?
10.	Name the actress who was nominated for an 

astounding SIX Academy Awards and was born on 
Valentine’s Day?

(answers)
1.	 Cupid
2.	 No, Christmas is.
3.	 Valor
4.	 Alexander Graham Bell for the telephone
5.	 15%
6.	 Neither.  Teachers get the most!
7.	 A wooden spoon.
8.	 Sailor
9.	 California
10.	Thelma Ritter was born Feb. 14, 1902. She was 

nominated for Best Supporting Actress for All 
About Eve (1950), The Mating Season (1951), 
With a Song in my Heart (1952), Pickup on South 
Street (1953), Pillow Talk (1959), and Birdman of 
Alcatraz (1962).

She never won!

A LITTLE HUMOR
Super Bowl Tickets

A friend has two tickets for the 2018 Super Bowl, 
both box seats, plus airfares, accommodations, etc. He 
paid $2,500 each but didn't realize when he bought them 
last year that his wedding would be scheduled the same 
weekend as the game.

If you're interested, he is looking for someone to take 
his place… it's at St Peter's Church in Johnstown at 3pm. 
Her name's Ashley, she’s about 5’4”, about 115 lbs., good 
cook too. She will be the one in the white dress.
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 THINGS TO DO IN PUNTA GORDA

Every Saturday
Downtown Farmers Market
Location: Downtown Punta Gorda, Taylor Street 

(between W. Olympia Ave. and Herald Ct 
Time: 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM

February 16 & 17
The 12th Biennial Quilt Festival, “Gathering of 

Quilts” will be held at the Charlotte Harbor Event & 
ConferenceCenter,75 Taylor Road, Punta Gorda, Florida 
on February 16 and 17, 2018 from 9 AM to 4PM. The 
Judged Quilt is presented by the Disconnected Piecers 
Quilt Guild of Port Charlotte, FL and will feature over 
200 quilts. It will also include a Quilters Boutique, 
Merchant Mall, Quilters Auction, Special Exhibits, and 
Demonstrations, and Opportunity Quilt, “Awesome 
Blossoms”. Free parking and Buses Welcome.

* Meets New FL. Building Code Requirements *
Licensed & Insured • CG CO33977 • CC CO42787

MySafeFloridaHome.com
PARTICIPATING
CONTRACTOR

MADE IN THE

W
in

d
 Zone Requirements

approved

Meets All Florid
a

**FREE ESTIMATES**
Evening & Weekend 

Appointments Available.

All installers are company employees.
All work guaranteed. AMS Certified.

Insurance Roof
Certifications

100% FINANCING
AVAILABLE (*W.A.C.)

The Only Patented, Lifetime Aluminum Roof-Over System you will ever need!
Energy Efficient • Lower Your Electric Bill

AMS is Rated Florida’s #1 Remodeler 
by Qualified Remodeler Magazine for 2011

Lifetime Warranty • Maintenance Free • Custom Tri-Bend Facia • Custom Gutter / Overhang System
At AMS we use only Energy Efficient Custom Rolled Aluminum.  We do not use interlocking pans,

panels, membrane products, or materials that may shrink, dry rot or deteriorate over time.

Visit Our Website www.AMSOFFLA.com

AMS offers the best in Weather-Lok Roof Over • Insulated Vinyl Siding • Window Replacements
Carports & Screen Rooms • Carport Ultra-Fence • Acrylic and Vinyl Enclosures

Storm Protection • Awnings • Deco Kool Ceilings • Patio Covers and more...

We Do 

NOT  Use 

Membrane

Products!

1-800-522-3134

AMS WEATHER-LOKTM ROOFOVER SYSTEM
Available Only at AMS

LIFETIME
TRANSFERABLE
WARRANTY*

Family Owned & Operated Since 1977
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We Do All
Roof Overs, Roof Coatings
Roof Repairs & Inspections  
on all Manufactured Homes

February Sudoku
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Visit www.yourbestroof.com  

AllWeatherRoofing
Florida Licensed Contractors

 #CCC058045 & #CCC1330500

Like us on  
Facebook!

EPAEPA DOEDOE

A+  
Rating! Call Michelle Right Now!

Save 
this 
ad!

We shoot a detailed VIDEO of your roof so you can see EXACTLY  
what the problems are at the time of our FREE estimate. 

YOUR FREE VIDEO ROOF INSPECTION!

This is our way of giving you peace of mind, knowing that we won’t sell 
you anything you don’t need. PLUS, You’ll have our exclusive Transferable  
Lifetime Warranty!!

NEW!

10%

SAVINGS!

Family Roofing Company Celebrates  
More Than 30 Years Of Excellence

Come celebrate with us and get 10% OFF our already low prices!
Hurry, limited time offer!

Manufactured and Mobile Homes is Our Only Business!

We are still #1 since 1984 

Always FREE Estimates!
1-800-297-3758

Happy Valentines
Day

From: 
Community Media


